
OFFICIAL NOTICE
MUNICIPALITY OF

MONROEVILLE
TAKE NOTICE that Monroeville
Municipal  Council  will
consider  the  following
Ordinance(s): 1. An Ordinance
of  the  Municipality  of
Monroeville,  Allegheny
County,  Pennsylvania,
establishing an administrative
procedure and guidelines for
the issuance of permits and
establishment  of  temporary
on-street  disability  parking
zones.   The  Ordinance(s)  will
be  considered  at  the
Municipal Council Meeting on
Tuesday, September 12, 2023,
at  7:00  pm.  Copies  of  the
proposed  Ordinance(s)  are
available  during  normal
business  hours,  Monday
through  Friday,  at  the
Monroeville  Municipal
Building,  2700  Monroeville
Boulevard,  Monroeville,
Pennsylvania.

Joe Sedlak
Acting Municipal Manager


